
 
 

April 2024 

BELLS YEW GREEN CRICKET CLUB – JUNIOR REGISTRATION DAY 

Saturday 20th April from 1pm at The Nursery Ground, Cricketers Close, Bells Yew Green 

 

We have decided to have a registration event for the coming 2024 season.  

All players must be registered with the club to enable them to play and we have a new App to help 
manage the club PLAI so the registration day allows players to complete the registration form and pay 

for the membership for the 2024 season. 

If you are not able to make the event, it’s not the end of the world, as we can contact you separately to 
ensure your son/daughter is registered and eligible to play. 

The event will start at 1pm and the plan is the invite the various age groups at certain times during the 

day. The boys/girls can get an early opportunity to use the all weather nets for practice, whilst the 
parents can get the registration process out of the way and enjoy some refreshments. 

The suggested time slots for each age group are as follows: 

 U13 & U15 Boys – 1pm to 2.30pm 
 

 U12 & U14 Girls – 2pm to 3.30pm 
 

 U11 Boys & Soft Ball Players – 3pm to 4.30pm 

These times are purely indicative, so there is plenty of flexibility to suit your diaries. 

The tuck shop will be open on the day and depending on the weather a small BBQ will be held. 

Membership Fees 2024 

Membership and coaching fees for junior cricket this season have been set at £110, which is made up 

of £50 for your club membership and £60 coaching fees. The coaching fees will cover all 
training/coaching sessions across the summer from late April to early July. 

Match fees for junior games will remain at £5 per game. 

We are also offering an improved siblings discount this year, as follows 

 First Child   £110 

 Second Child   £90 

 Third Child   £70 

 Fourth Child  £50 

If you have more than 4 children, we can keep going until £0!!! 

We hope that all of the above is self explanatory and we look forward to seeing as many of you as 

possible on the 20th April. 


